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December 2018 
 

Next meeting is December 17th 
At the A&P Restaurant in Greer, 1526 South Highway 14 29650 

Dinner at 6:30. Meeting Begins at 7:30 

 

President:                   John Dillewyn     Home:  297-1462   dillewynj@bellsouth.net    
                                                                  Cell:     884-9404 
 

Vice President:           Roger McGlone  Home: 288-2411    aprogermcglone@aol.com 
                                                                  Cell:     270-6585 
 

Secretary/Treasurer:  Bob Jackson      Home:  288-5304   rsjack307@charter.net 
                                                                  Cell:     430-4730 
  
Safety Officer:            Fred Endler         Cell:     901-2972 
 

Newsletter Editor:      Mike Reece         Home:  329-9435   mwreece@charter.net 
 

Webmaster:               Tom Holmes        Cell:   787-0426     holmes345@mindspring.com 
 

From The Treasurer 
 

On Saturday, December 1, 2018 we plan to have a work day at the field.  We 
will begin salvaging operations. The first order of business will be to remove 
the electrical outlets along the chain link fence followed by the fence itself.  If 
the weather prohibits activities, we will try again the following Saturday, etc. 
We will officially cease flying as of December 14, 2018. We need to remove 
everything that we want to save by December 31, 2018. I will send another 
email with some more details about the other field assets and our plans for 
them. 
 

On Monday, December 17, 2018 we will gather at the A&P in Greer for the 
annual Yankee Swap Christmas party. As usual, eating starts at 6:30 – some 
people start earlier – and the meeting will begin at 7:30 followed by the Swap 
Fest. If you want to participate in the exchange, bring a wrapped, RC related 
gift valued at $20, plus or minus a couple. More is OK just don’t get carried 
away. 
 

Mark Sumner won the bidding on the carport. 
 



Sign Off 
 

I wrote the first of these newsletters in September of 2004 at the request of my 
best good buddy Steve Dunann.  I readily accepted the assignment and have 
since produced nearly 170 of them.  Gladly.  It has been a pleasure to serve 
the club and all of its members for the past fourteen or so years.  However, 
since it appears the club will be “without field” for an unknown period of time 
Bob and I agreed that this would be a good time to cease publication of my 
little letters, at least for now.  Actually, I will miss the monthly task of writing 
them F I have really enjoyed doing that.  But, things change, as we all know 
too well in this case, so the only course moving forward is to go on to the next 
“thing”.  I wish every member the best in the future and look forward to the 
time when the WCRC flag will once again fly over our own field. 
 

Mike ReeceMike ReeceMike ReeceMike Reece        

 

Quotes of the Month 
 

Best Comebacks Of All time: 
 

Bessie Braddock:  “Winston, you are drunk!” 
Churchill:  “You’re right, Bessie. And you’re ugly. But, tomorrow morning I’ll 
                     be sober and you will still be ugly!” 
 

Noel Coward:  “Edna, you look almost like a man.” 
Edna Ferber:   “So do you.” 
 

Lewis Morris:  “There is a conspiracy against me, a conspiracy of silence!”  
                            But what can we do?  What can I do?” 
Oscar Wilde:   “Join it!” 
 

Random Man:     “I can’t bear fools!” 
Dorothy Parker:  “Apparently, your mother could!” 
 

Lady Astor: “If you were my husband I’d poison you!” 
Churchill:    “Nancy, if you were my wife, I’d drink it!” 
 

Audience Member:  “What do you think of the singer’s execution?” 
Calvin Coolidge:      “I’m all for it!” 
 

Parliament Member:  “Mr. Prime Minister, must you fall asleep while I’m 
                                      speaking?” 
Churchill:                    “No.  It’s purely voluntary!”  
 
 
 



 

New Members 
 

No new members were added to the club roster at the November meeting. 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

I could not find any events in South Carolina during December. 
 
 

This Month’s Special 
 

 

So that’s how that caravan got to Tijuana. 

 

 
 

You didn’t really think they walked did you? 
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WCRC Skyhawks 
2607 Woodruff Road 

Suite E #106  
Simpsonville, South Carolina 29681 


